To: Do-Not-Reply IPCN Submissions Mailbox
Subject: Fwd: Nundle/Hanging Rock Wind Farm Proposal
Date: Saturday, 13 July 2024 7:52:46 PM

My submission
Sent from my 1Phone
Larry Walker

Nundle

Begin forwarded message:

From:
Date: 11 July 2024 at 12:07:44 PM AEST
To: ipcn@ipen.nsw.gov.au
Cc: Liz Walker
Subject: Nundle/Hanging Rock Wind Farm Proposal

Hi, this 1s my submission to advise my disagreement to the proposed wind
farm on the following grounds.

1. The proposed 67 wind turbines are a significant threat to the local
environment regarding potential devastation of native fawna, potential forest
fires, inadequate access to proposed site

2. Noise pollution to local residents.

3. Negative impact on local tourist industry

4. Negative impact on Tamworth drinking water

5. No guarantee to restore site to original condition at end of life of proposed
wind farm.

6. Wind Farms are inefficient and would not be viable without significant tax
payer subsidies.

7. Other long term power generation solutions at less cost to the community
over the next 100 years will be implemented within the next 20 years

Sent from my iPhone
Larry Walker

Nundle NSW 2340





